
 

 

 

Baker Hall Monthly Newsletter 

September 2019 
 

Welcome to the Community!  
 

 
Baker Hall                                                                                                               Courtesy of Yale Law School 
 
 
Hello Baker Hall residents! I hope you’ve had a wonderful summer and a great start to the school 
year. Please take a moment to read the monthly newsletter. The newsletter will have a recap of 
important or recurring issues and a schedule of upcoming events. As always, feel free to email 
me at yale.bakerhall@gmail.com with any questions or comments. 



 

 

THIS MONTH’S 
IMPORTANT INFO 
 
(1) Quiet hours are from 10 pm to 8 am every day. 

Courtesy hours are 24/7. Please be respectful 
of your fellow residents. 
 

 
 
(2) Yale University is a no-smoking campus. This 

includes all rooms and spaces at Baker Hall. 

 
 

(3) Baker Hall does not accept mail. Packages can 
be sent to the Student Receiving Center (250 
Church St.) or to the law school if you are a law 
student. For letters, please open a P.O. Box at 
the post office. 
 

(4) Connecting TVs to WiFi:  
o Find the MAC address of your Smart 

TV (normally in network settings) 
o Register the MAC address here: 

https://regvm3.its.yale.edu/login/aup 
o Connect to Yale Wireless via network 

settings 
o Call Yale ITS at 203-432-9000 if you 

need help 
 
(5) The laundry room is in the basement. Please 

follow the instructions on the wall. Send me an 
email if there are recurring issues. 
 

(6) The garbage and recycling bins are located in 
the end stairwells on the second and third 
floors. Yale uses a single-stream recycling 
system, so feel free to place all your recyclables 
in the blue bins. Baker does not have a 

compost but there are compost bins in the 
dining halls. 

 

 
 
(7) In addition to Xfinity, we also have access to 

YaleFlix (https://yaleflix.housing.yale.edu). 
Housing will take monthly requests for most 
movies. Your login information was emailed to 
you a few weeks ago.  

 

 
 

(8) Call Yale Security at 203-785-5555 if you forget 
your keys. 

 
(9) A community vacuum is available outside room 

214. Please return it when you are done. 
 
(10) A printer is available for use in room 133B. 

Please email the law school’s IT helpdesk at 
law.help@yale.edu about errors and paper and 
ink refills. 

 
(11) Housing will soon send an email with a link to a 

Room Condition Report where you can report 
any existing damage to your room. 

 
(12) Please submit a Facilities Request at 

facilities.yale.edu for any problems with your 
room. By submitting a request, you give 
permission for a worker to enter your room. 

 
(13) Join the Baker GroupMe: 

https://groupme.com/join_group/52029273/e
hTqmaPK 

 
 



 

 

THIS MONTH’S 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
(1) Welcome Meeting on Sept. 3 @ 7:00 pm. 

Please be there!  
 

(2) Trivia Night on Sept. 5 @ 7 pm at Gryphon’s. 
Tickets are $10 for trivia, prizes, food, and an 
open bar. Sign up here: https://bit.ly/2kqRs9J 

 

 
 

(3) Office hours are every Wednesday @ 8 pm in 
room 204 starting on Sept. 11. Stop by if you 
have any questions, want to chat, or just to 
pick up some snacks. 
 

 
 

(4) Graduate & Professional Cultural Center Crawl 
on Sept. 19 @ 5 pm. Tour the different cultural 
centers at Yale. Details to come, but there will 
be dinner, dessert, and prizes. 

 

 

 
 
 

(5) The Big E Bus Trip on Sept. 20 @ 4 pm. The Big 
E is a giant New England Fair with concerts, 
parades, shows, food, shopping, live animals, 
competitions, car shows and so much more. 
Tickets are $20 and include transportation. Sign 
up here: https://bit.ly/2lxK0Kg 

 

 
 

(6) Plants & Games Night tentatively on Sept. 27 
@ 7 pm. Boardgames, succulents, decorating 
pots, and lots of food. More details later. 

 

 

 
 


